## SchoolMessenger

Santee School District

**From:** District Office <info@santeesd.net>

Subject: 2020-21 School Year Update – August 25

Hello Santee School District families. I hope your school year has been going well so far. I know it's not without struggles but I appreciate all your hard work in collaboration with your child's teacher to make distance learning as optimal as possible.

Last night we learned that the County Public Health Department was suspending the need for school districts to submit TK – grade 6 waivers for return to in-person instruction. This morning, we heard that we'll be receiving new public health orders effective Saturday, August 29. We are expecting this guidance to include options for in-person instruction, including timelines for re-entry. I will be talking with our Board of Education on Tuesday evening, September 1 during our regularly scheduled meeting about Santee School District's re-entry timeline. After this decision is made, we will communicate with our families again toward the end of next week. You may hear reports that schools can re-open as early as September 1 but this decision is a local decision and we will not be starting in-person instruction on September 1. Next week's communication will be sent through our District email system and we will post any parent updates on our District website as well.

Have a great evening.

Dr. Kristin Baranski Superintendent

Baranla.

Santee School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Santee School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: <a href="Unsubscribe">Unsubscribe</a>

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.